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71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee, Fen, London Telephone: ROYal 9166

leth October, 1958.
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Clasen(8)
. RENC Dear Sir,

Steam Tanker "SAIDJA"

I acknowledge your letter of the 7th
instant and am very pleased to hear of the
satisfactory result of your discussion of
this case with Shell Tankers, Rotterdam.

It may be of interest for you t¢ know
that if approached, the Committee would
raiseno objectionf to a three months'
postponement of the Special Survey, should
the Owners so desire.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

P.H. van der Weel, Esq.,
ROTTERDAM.
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